
STA Meet and Greet 

 

 
Tuesday 11 February 2020 from 6pm 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

St Thomas Aquinas Primary and Early Learning Centre will hold our 2020 Meet 

and Greet for families, tomorrow evening from 6pm. 

 

We will commence in the school Hall with a brief introduction from our new 

Principal, Leah Taylor. 

 

Families will then move into the Courtyard (weather permitting) to meet their 

child’s/ children’s teacher/s. Otherwise, we will move to classrooms for a brief 

chat and to collect your child’s term letter and overview.  

 

A free BBQ in the Courtyard area will be provided by the School Community 

Council. 

 

We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 


